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 Kim Reynolds, Governor
Adam Gregg, Lt. Governor
Kelly Garcia, Director

March 21, 2022
To all interested parties:

The Iowa Department of Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice of intent to release a request for information (RFI) in April 2022, to solicit responses from potential vendors to obtain information about Medicaid Enterprise Provider solutions.
Iowa Medicaid has recently launched its first systems modernization initiative, beginning with a solution targeted at achieving the top business priority: Improving the experience for providers and Medicaid staff in Provider enrollment, screening, credentialing, and maintenance of provider information. 
Potential respondents are encouraged to acquaint themselves with the Iowa Medicaid program, the population that it serves, as well as the program goals and initiatives. 
Although comments and questions are encouraged, please be advised that the Agency will only respond to questions submitted via the RFI Q&A process that occurs after the RFI release date. 
Thank you for your interest in this solicitation. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Clark
Issuing Officer

1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA 50319-0114

2

